Annex Little League
P. O. Box 120465
East Haven, CT. 06512-0465



	                     	February 1 

Dear Sponsor, 

Another season is upon us and we are asking for your help in renewing your sponsorship and sponsoring a team in our league.  Your generosity has enabled us to provide many young people with the opportunity to play organized sports.  

As in the past, we are asking that you fill out and sign the enclosed Agreement and submit your remittance with the Agreement Contract before March 1st or sooner to ensure that you will have a place. This deadline will give us ample time to make sure that the uniforms and equipment will be delivered in a timely manner.  If there is a problem with meeting this request, please contact us at 469-4244, so together we can work out a plan both parties can agree to.

It is through your generosity and support that we are able to provide alternatives for the youngsters in our community.
				
	Thank you again.

					Annex Little League Board of Directors



